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A Message from Mrs. Patrick 

Parent/Teacher Conferences are the week of November 4-8, and the students’ first      
trimester report cards will be handed out.  This is a pivotal time for parents and teachers  
to collaborate on ways to make our students’ school year as successful as possible.         
It is also an excellent opportunity for parents to find out how their child is adjusting to the 
school year and to get to know the teachers and classroom expectation.  Please take a 
moment to review the information provided on our website www.rcsdk8.org (click on    

parents) about the report card format and assessment system.   

Here are some general hints on how to have a successful conference: 

Talk with your child before the conference.  Let him/her know this is a routine meeting all 
parents attend and the purpose is to discuss ways to help him/her in school.  Ask your 
child if there are any specific concerns about school work or relationships with         

classmates that should be discussed with the teacher.  

Jot down and prioritize everything you want to talk about at the conference.  This is the 
time to bring up concerns or questions about homework, class work, academic level and 
abilities, classroom behavior and social skills.  If your child needs help in any area, ask 
for suggestions on materials or resources you can access.  Avoid lengthy discussions on   
topics that are not related to the purpose of the conference.  If needed, you can schedule 

a separate time to meet and discuss those matters. 

Arrive on time (if not a few minutes early).  Each conference is allotted a limited number 
of minutes.  Being late will shorten your time with your child’s teacher and affect the 
day’s entire schedule.  Do not stay beyond your scheduled time as the meetings usually 

run back to back. 

Ask questions if you do not understand something or feel your concerns are not being  
understood.  Teachers may use acronyms and forget that you are not familiar with them.  
Do not be afraid to stop and ask for an explanation of unfamiliar terms or programs as 

needed.  Ask what test scores mean and what the results mean for your child.  

Take notes about what has been discussed and share them with your child.  Start with   
the positive things the teacher had to say, then fill him/her in on any concerns you and 
the teacher discussed.  Explain how you can all work together to ensure your child has a   

successful year. 

Find out the best way to communicate and follow up with concerns.  Your child’s teacher 
may want to stay in touch through email or phone calls so you can have a system in 
place that makes communication easy to follow. Ask about the easiest way to access 

homework assignments or class schedules. 

Thank you for being partners in your child’s education! 

IMPORTANT DATES 

TO REMEMBER 
 
PLC Mondays— 
Every Monday 

Grades 1 to 5 
8:45 am to 1:45 pm  

All Kindergarten Classes 
9:00 am to 2:00 pm 

TK  8:00 am –11:20 am, M-F  
 

No School -                     
Teacher Work Day 

Thurs. Oct. 31 & Fri. Nov. 1 
 

Conference Week  
November 4—8 
 

All Kindergarten Classes 
9:00 am to 12:40 pm 
 

Grades 1 to 5 

8:45 am to 12:25 pm 
 

TK 

8:00 am to 11:20 am 
 

Veterans Day Observed — 

No School 
Monday, Nov. 11 
 

PTC Family Bingo Night 
Friday, November 15, 6 pm 
 
Please refer to the calendar inside  

this newsletter for additional           

information and activities. 

The Governing Board is committed to providing equal opportunity for all individuals in education. District programs, activities, and practices shall be free from unlawful discrimination, including discrimination against an individual or 
group based on race, color, ancestry, nationality, national origin, ethnic group identification, age, religion, marital, pregnancy, or parental status, physical or mental disability, sex, sexual orientation, gender, gender identity or 
expression, or genetic information; a perception of one or more of such characteristics; or association with a person or group with one or more of these actual or perceived characteristics. 

 

 Attendance Hotline 

When your child is not in 

school, please call the school 

office at 916-771-1780, the 

morning of the absence, press 1 

and leave a message, available 

24-hours a day.  





          

         

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

28 29 30 31 1 

4 5 6 7 8 

11 12 13 14 15 

18 19 20 21 22 

23 24 25 26 27 

RCSD Board Mtg  6 pm—DO 

Kinder Program 9:15 — 10 

PTC Family Fun Night 
6 pm 

Chess Academy 
1:55 - 2:55 Rm 17 

PLC Monday 

     

Sing 10:00 am 

Big Spoon Yogurt 3pm 

Young Rembrandts Art 
1:55 - 2:55  MPR 

Discover Dance 
3:10 - 4:10 RM 29 

Discover Dance 
3:10 - 4:10 RM 29 

Discover Dance 
3:10 - 4:10 RM 29 Intellibricks 3:10-4:40 MPR 

Intellibricks 3:10-4:40 MPR 

Sunday 
November 3 

CONFERENCE WEEK * Nov. 4 - 8 
All Kindergarten Classes: 9:00 am to 12:40 pm    *    Grades 1 to 5:  8:45 am to 12:25 pm    *    TK Class stays the same 8:00 to 11:20 am 

NovemBER 

Teacher Work Day 

NO SCHOOL 

Teacher Work Day 

NO SCHOOL 

3rd Grade Market Day      
2 - 3 pm MPR End of 1st Trimester 

2019 

OCTOBER 

Chess Academy 
1:55 - 2:55 Rm 17 

PLC Monday 

Young Rembrandts Art 
1:55 - 2:55  MPR 

Veterans Day 

NO SCHOOL 

November & December 

Character Trait 

GRATITUDE 
The holiday season is coming, and the choir is here to help!               
Do you need gift ideas for your friends and family? Come get your 
presents from us!  The choir will be selling Sees candy as a fundraiser 
throughout November and the first week of December; chocolate, 
lollipops, Peanut Brittle, and more! We will be outside after school on 
Tuesdays and Wednesdays. 
 

Your business will get you a gift, and help us expand our music library, 
send us to festival, and pay for our accompanist for our concerts. 
Choir students will be taking orders from you or your student,         
you pay ahead checking the box you want, and we will deliver it to 
you at our concert on December 17th or send it home with your class. 
 

Thanks for supporting Catheryn Gates Choir! 
 

Please email the music teacher, Ms. Tomicich, with any questions at 
stomicich@rcsdk8.org.  

Choir  

Corner 



PTC News 

 
 

BOOK FAIR SUCCESS 

Our 2 week long Arctic Adventure was quite the success.  We had an amazing showing for Spirit Week 
and our Spirit Prize Wheel got a workout!  Our Coin A Day Challenge brought in enough money to put 
over 500 books directly into your student's classrooms.  Congratulations to Kindergarten for earning 
first place by collecting $708.04.  First Grade was a solid second with $524.23.  Over 330 Loved Ones 
joined their students for lunch on Friday.  Thank you to all of our volunteers that helped make this an 
event to remember.  

 

SPIRIT WEAR 

Spirit Wear has arrived!  It will be delivered to your student next week.                              
We can’t wait to see the new styles around campus!! 

 

 

FAMILY FUN NIGHT 

Our First Family Fun Night (Bingo Night) will be Friday, November 15, from 6 to 8 pm. 
Come join us for a fun filled night to be enjoyed by all!  We will have prizes for our 
winners.  Snacks and drinks will be available to purchase.  Hope to see you there!   
***Adult Supervision REQUIRED. No Drop Offs *** 

 

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION 

Congratulations to our winner 2nd grader Carlos P! 

There’s an App for that now!  We are still accepting traditional paper Box Tops but will 
also accept electronic submissions.  Just download the Box Tops for Education App and 
follow the directions to set up an account.  You can submit a screenshot of your earnings 
to GatesPTC@gmail.com.  Our next submission deadline is Friday February 14th.  
 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Volunteers are essential in making all of our upcoming events successful.  Any and all help is                  
appreciated.  If you’d like to help out with events please contact us at gatesptc@gmail.com. 

 
COMING SOON   

 Holiday Boxes and Giving Tree! 

KCRA Kids Can 

CANNED FOOD DRIVE! 

Please send in 

canned foods with 

your Gates student         

by November 7th! 



The form is included on the next page of this newsletter. 










